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Mayor Jacobs Talks About Men of Valor, Advance Knox, and More 
 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn.— During his Weekly Update, which will post around 12 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about the Men of Valor prison reentry ministry, addresses the 
Land Use Comprehensive Plan, and invites the public to attend April’s Eat and Greet. 
 
Mayor Jacobs was honored to speak at this year’s Men of Valor Breakfast. He also spent the 
morning listening to the testimonies of several men who have completed the program and 
meeting individuals currently enrolled.  
 
“The reason I’m so impressed with Men of Valor is that less than 15% of those who complete the 
entire one-year program reoffend,” says Mayor Jacobs. “That means less crime, fewer victims, 
safer communities, and a lot of taxpayer dollars saved.” 
 
He also addresses the Land Use and Transportation Plan to be voted on at the Knox County 
Commission Meeting next Monday. Check out the video for his full comments.  
 
Don’t forget to join Mayor Jacobs at G.I. Taco Truck next Tuesday, April 23 from 11:30 a.m. to 
12:30 p.m. at the Harley Davidson on Clinton Hwy (5810 Clinton Hwy, Knoxville, TN 37912). 
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